
 
 

TOWN OF INNISFIL 
VARIOUS ROADS DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS PROGRAM 

 
NOTICE OF STUDY COMMENCEMENT 

 

 
 
The Town of Innisfil has initiated a Class Environmental Assessment (EA) for drainage 
improvements in the Bonsecours Beach and Goodfellow Beach area in the community of Alcona.  
This study is being executed in accordance with the planning and design process for Schedule 
“B” projects as outlined in the Municipal Engineers Association Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment document (October 2000, as amended in 2007 and 2011).   
 
The existing environmental and drainage conditions in the study area will be reviewed.   Alternative 
solutions, including a sediment barrier to protect the storm sewer outlet across from the south end 
of Tall Tree Lane and the culverts under the south end of Crystal Beach Road from sediment 
accumulation, will be established and evaluated based on their impact on the environment and 
the opportunities and constraints of the project.   
 
A public consultation program is being established to obtain timely input into the study.  A virtual 
Public Information Center (PIC) will be scheduled in the spring to provide an opportunity for the 
public and stakeholders to review the alternatives and recommended strategy under 
consideration, and to provide input and comments.  A Notice providing time and location of the 
PIC will be published in local newspapers. 
 
As they become available, further details on the project and the Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment will be available on the Town’s website https://www.getinvolvedinnisfil.ca/drainage 
and from the consultants’ office.  Written comments and input are welcome.  Comments and 
requests for information should be submitted to: 
 
Amber Leal, C.E.T. or Amanda Kellett, P.Eng.  
Town of Innisfil  Tatham Engineering Limited 
Tel: 705-436-3740, ext. 3246 Tel: 705-733-9037, ext 2042  
e-mail: aleal@innisfil.ca e-mail: akellett@tathameng.com 
 
This Notice issued March 4th, 2021. 

https://www.getinvolvedinnisfil.ca/drainage

